DEAN HELLER

NEVADA

(202) 224-6244

Anited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

September 21, 2017

Dear Tetsoft Conference Attendees:

Please accept my best wishes for a successful software trade and investment
mission at the Wynn Resort in Las Vegas. I'm extremely proud that our city is hosting
such an important event.

Addressing the challenges of emerging technologies on a global scale requires
international cooperation and strategic alliances. Tetsoft is at the forefront of such efforts
and is helping realize a vision of increased competition and achievement.

This conference is marked by a bold agenda, addressing such issues as cyber
security, logistics solutions, and data management. I’m confident that all involved will
leave the event with a greater grasp of the challenges ahead and a wealth of information
with which to tackle them.

Thank you again for choosing Las Vegas and the Wynn Resort as the location for
this conference, and I wish you all much success in all your endeavors.

Sincerely,

{ an Heller

United States Senator



